
  

 
 
 

  

All of our classes have been busy visiting our local library at Cruddas Park. We are 
very excited to announce the launch of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All of our classes have been visiting our 

local library at Cruddas Park. They have 

really enjoyed the storytelling sessions with 

the librarians and have chosen books to 

bring back to school.  

 

 

 

What a busy term we have had already. Thanks to all of the parents who joined us for 
our last Friends of Hawthorn coffee morning. Our next meeting will be on Friday 26th 
October after our Friday assembly – all parents welcome.  

At the last meeting parents asked about our new Learning Points. The children can be 
awarded learning points for: 

 Positive attitudes to their learning 
 Independent learning 
 Taking pride in their work 

 Team work and sharing ideas 

The children collect their points in class and each week teachers hold an auction 
when children can use their points to bid for prizes. Some children prefer to 
save up points over the course of a few weeks and bid for a bigger prize.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

 

 

Attendance 

We have more and more children each week who achieve 100%  

attendance. Check out the attendance page on our school website 

(www.hawthorn.newcastle.sch.uk)  for weekly updates.  You can also 

check your year group attendance on the display in the school hall.  

                                             

 

  

GRAND OPENING 

OF 

HAWTHORN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

LIBRARY 

On Friday 26th October 2018  

9:00am 

All parents welcome 

http://www.hawthorn.newcastle.sch.uk/

